
 

STAFF INFORMATION 
 
· We have sadly said goodbye to our HR Manager. 
· We have appointed a Payroll, finance & admin administrator. 
· We have welcomed two new salaried GP’s. 
 
Our best wishes to all of you in your new roles. 

 

Patient Participation group 
(PPG) 
Please ask a member of our Reception team 
for a patient participation group welcome pack. 

Alternatively please email 
licb.practicesecretaries@nhs.net 

 

Thank you for 30 years of service and 
commitment to St John’s Medical Centre 
Jill Preston one of our Practice Administrators has recently reached her 30 
years of service at St John’s Medical Centre. 

We applaud her determination and effort that she has demonstrated during 
her time with us. We hope he this continues for many years to come.  

 

Essential maintenance 
 

The Surgery is carrying out some essential maintenance 
works.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you for your cooperation.  

 



Pregnant women and people with children under four who are 
on low incomes could get extra help with NHS Healthy Start.  

People on the scheme receive regular payments to spend on 
healthy food and milk and can collect free Healthy Start vita-
mins.  

Find out more information on healthy start by clicking on the 
link below.  
 
https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/  


